6th September, 1948.

Dear Sir, :
"NOTRE DAME DE FRANCE" - No. 11438

I am in recelipt of your letter of the 3lst
August, In further reference to the request made by
the owners of the above vessel that this Soclety should
furnish them with a certificate stating the indicated
horse-power of the englne, and in reply I have to
inform you that, from the print forwarded with your
letter of the 20th August it appears that the 1ndicator
diagrams are lnaccurate. Accordingly, a certificate
could not be issued in respect of an indicated horse-
pdwer based on these dlagrams.

in order that the Commlttee may give full
corslderation to the matter, it 1s thought that the
owners should state more fully the reasons which have
prompted them to ask for such a certificate, and I
shall therefore be glad to hear from you on this point.

At the same time it 1s requested that you
will make discreet enquiries and let me lmow whether,
in the event of the Ccommittee acceding to this request,
there is any likellhood of the Socliety being Involved
in a law sult,

Yours falthfully,
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